United Firefighters of Los Angeles City

Local 112, International Association of Fire Fighters

September 11, 2014

Chief Terrazas, Fire Chief

Los Angeles Fire Department
200 North Main Street, Suite 1800
Los Angeles, California 90012

Chief Terrazas,

UFLAC has learned that the Department and City plan to install and/or allow the
installation of cellular phone transmission towers or radio antennas at or near several of
the work locations of our represented members.

This letter is intended to put you and the Department and City on written notice that
towers and antennas such as these pose significant health and safety risks — including,
but not limited to, serious injury, debilitating or fatal disease, and accidental death - to
those living or working nearby.

The Department and City must immediately cease in the planning, installation
preparation, installation and/or allowing the installation of any and all cellular phone
transmission towers or radio antennas at or near the work locations of UFLAC'’s
bargaining unit members and must immediately deactivate and remove them or cause
them to be deactivated and removed where and if they have been installed.

Thank you for your immediate attention to this urgent health and safety matter.

Sincerely,

Sz VO LA

Frank Lima
Pre:sident
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